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As the public becomes more aware of how we can improve the quality of life for 

everyone by instituting measures supporting cleaner air, healthier lungs and less 

noise pollution, the successful implementation of these standards is not only 

possible, but probable. I've lived in communities prohibiting the use of leaf blowers 

and while the city employees used only brooms and rakes, private homes were 

spotty in their adherence to this major improvement in everyone's standard of living. 

But it is the right thing to do! Thank you for your hard work on this sensitive issue.  


